LAURELTON ART SOCIETY

UPCOMING EVENTS 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS 2024

OFFICERS MEETING 1:00PM
GENERAL MEETING 1:30PM

THURSDAY, AUGUST 1

DROP OFF BRIELLE LIBRARY
3:00PM TO 5:00PM

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14

JOSEPH ROGINE- Part 2

GRAPHITE FUNDAMENTALS
DEMO 2:00PM-4:00PM

SATURDAY. SEPTEMBER 28th

| DROP OFF PT BORO LIBRARY
12PM TO 3:00PM

SATURDAY., OCTOBER 12

NAT BARD
mix tech skills with concept and
communication.

DEMO 2:00PM-4:00PM

SATURDAY. OCTOBER 19

PT PLEASANT BORO RECEPTION
1:00-3:00PM

SATURDAY. NOVEMBER 9

ROSE SINATRA-WATERCOLOR
DEMO 2:00-4:00PM

SATURDAY. DECEMBER 14

CHRISTMAS POTLUCK GATHERING
NO DEMOS

Please visit the Laurelton Art Society website
www.Laureltonart.com

Please let me know of any awards and
upcoming member’s events.
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BRICK, NJ 08723

Summer 2024

- President’s Message -

[ am your new President of Laurelton Art Society! Debbie Rooney has
stepped down because of family obligations. We are taking nominations for
other open positions. Please volunteer your time and talent.

We have had a successful Spring season with our free workshops and
welcome several new members!

We had a great turn out for our Festival of Art at the Brick Library this past
April. Ithank all of you who helped me to organize the event that went so
well. Congratulations to all the winners.

The Laurelton Art Society is proud that so many of its members
participated in this years Annual Senior Citizens Art Show of Ocean and
Monmouth Counties and won awards!

Thank all of you who braved the intense heat with me and displayed your
artwork and small items for sale at the annual Brick Garden Tour. This was
our 18th year displaying on the beach fence and donating a painting for
their tricky tray. Thank you Debbie Rooney for donating an original

| seascape painting, which had several people wanting to take it home. Next

year we will be Plaine Air painting in some of the gardens on the tour! If its
too hot, we will just paint 2 hours at a time, so I will probably need about
10 people so we can rotate.

Many thanks to llene VanDyne for her fascinating last minute clay
replacement demo from “Slab to Fab”, in May.

We continue to strive to get more involved in our community through radio
broadcasting combined with public relations incorporating TV and
newspapers. I am looking for helpers.

We have been around for 44 years, and we continue to teach, learn.
experience, advocate and enjoy the arts!! Please read your emails for the
Laureltobn Art Society notifications on what’s happening next! Let your
friends and tamilies know about our meetings and
come join us!

Respectfully,

Trisha Monto Autore, LAS President

Meetings will be held at the First Baptist Church of Laurelton
Ivy Hall the Second Saturday of the month at 1:30pm to 4:00pm
1832 Highway 88, Brick, NJ 08723



